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October 9, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
As you are well aware, Rogers City Area Schools is a Title I district.  This allows us to 
intervene with students that need support in reading and mathematics.  The 
interventions that we include, but do not limit ourselves to are Delta Math, HD Word, 
Blast, and Countdown.  We monitor our students by using a Delta Math screener, an 
Acadience assessment, and Running Records.   
 
With that being said, we are always looking for input from you to improve our Title I 
program.  If you have any ideas on how to do so or are looking to review the program in 
person, I will gladly listen to your ideas and analyze it with you.  I would even be willing 
to take a look at the program and school/district improvement plan(s) annually upon 
request.  We will also hold, in the elementary school, a parental Title I annual meeting at 
spring conferences.  An optional questionnaire form regarding the Title program will be 
available each year during these conferences.  Our Title I team review and consider all 
submissions.   
 
Our Title I program is very strong within our district.  Our staff works very hard and 
methodically to ensure our students are at a core level in reading and mathematics. 
Again, feel free to contact me with any questions or input.  I can be reached 989-734-
9100 ext. 402 or via steven.kowalski@rcashurons.org. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Steven Kowalski  
Elementary Principal & RCAS Federal Funds Director 


